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The Secretary,
London,

o § Telegrams: Register, Newcastle upon Tyne

4th March, 1960,

IVED

& 5 MAR 1960

Dear Sir, L NSRS

M.,V. "QUEENSGATE".

Newcastle First Entry Report No, 116756.

With reference to your classing letter of the
19th ultimo, we have to advise you that the machinery certificates
were forwarded with the First Entry Report to Head Office on the
19th Janunary, 1960; the approved plans, however, were retained in
this Office for reference in connectionwith the sister vessel now

in course of construction,

per

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Collingwood Buildings, Newcastle upon Tyne, 1

Telephone: 21391 (3 Lines)
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